
  

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
Attendees are informed that the event will be recorded and may be broadcast in 

whole or in part on the UGR website, with the aim of publicising the activity 

carried out both within the University itself and in society in general.   

 

The University of Granada reserves the right to process the aforementioned 

personal data as this is necessary to fulfil a mission carried out in the public 

interest or in the exercise of official authority vested in the controller by means 

of Art. 6.1. (a) of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 

 

Attendees may exercise their rights of access, objection, rectification, erasure or 

restriction with regard to the processing of their data, as explained in the 

additional information available on the website of the UGR Secretary's Office, in 

its section on data protection. 

 

If you do not wish to be recorded you may now move to the designated area 

outside the range of the cameras. 
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